2nd Term Exam 2018-19

F.M. – 60 Time :- 2 hrs

Sub:-Computer Applications

Class: V

Date :- 03-10-2018

I. Fill in the blanks. $(1 \ x \ 8 = 8 \ marks)$ 1. The key is used to maintain the height and width of a shape. 2. is a gallery of pre-designed pictures that can be inserted directly in 3. means to create a mirror image of the selected shape of object. 4. is a drawing feature that helps in inserting different shapes into a slide. 5. is a placeholder where one can enter and manipulate the text. 6. feature helps us to create special text effects. 7. refers to the placement of text on a slide. 8. is an effective way to display data in the graphical and pictorial form. II. State True or False. $(1 \ x \ 7 = 7 \ marks)$ 1. The Replace button replaces all the searched text with the new text, at once. 2. You cannot insert text in a Shape. 3. Watermark is a faded impression of an image which is placed behind the text in your document. 4. The Clip Art feature is used to add pictures in the slides. 5. A chart gets updated automatically with any change in data. 6. The Picture option is present on the Home tab. 7. You cannot select more than one object at a time. III. Multiple choice questions. $(1 \times 10 = 10 \text{ marks})$ 1. Which shortcut key is used to open the Navigation pane to find the text? a. Ctrl + Fb. Ctrl + H2. When you insert a shape in a document, a new tab named appears under the Drawing Tools. a. Home b. Insert c. Format 3. Which key is used to maintain the height and width ratio of a shape? a. Shift b. Ctrl c. Alt a. Format b. Home c. Insert 5. Which among the following shortcut keys is used to open the Find and Replace dialog box? a. Ctrl + Fb. Ctrl + Hc. Ctrl + S6. Clip Art button is present on the tab. a. View c. Home b. Insert 7. Which key helps you to select more than one shape at a time? c. Escape 8. Which shortcut key combination is used to duplicate the slides? a. Ctrl + Pb. Ctrl + Ec. Ctrl + D

Remove Watermark N

9. Which among the following shortcut keys is used to open the Font dialog box?

a. Ctrl + F

b. Ctrl + T

c. Shift + T

10. Press the shortcut key to increase the font size.

a. Ctrl + Shift + <

b. Ctrl + Shift ++

c. Ctrl + Shift +>

IV. Answer the following questions.

 $(3 \times 4 = 12 \text{ marks})$

1. Write three benefits of using Charts in a Presentation.

- 2. How can you insert a cover page in MS Office Word?
- 3. How will you rearrange the slides in a PowerPoint presentation?
- 4. Define the term Alignment. In how many ways an alignment can be set?

V. Write short notes on the following.

 $(2 \times 5 = 10 \text{ marks})$

- 1. Clipart
- 2. WordArt
- 3. Text box
- 4. Watermark
- 5. Shapes

VI. Application based questions.

 $(1 \times 5 = 5 \text{ marks})$

- 1. Aarushi wants to write a poem on 'Rain' in the Word document. She wants to apply the decorative test effect to every single line. Suggest her how she can apply the special text effects.
- 2. The teacher has asked Vidhu to make a banner for 'School Fete'. Which feature should he use to add ready-made pictures into the document?
- 3. Meenakshi has created a presentation of six slides. The slides have the same background, but she wants to change the background of each slide. Which option can help her in doing so?
- 4. Aaryan's teacher has asked him to prepare a presentation on the topic- "Save Environment". He has to type the content for the same, but does not know how to insert relevant pictures into the slides. Suggest him the option in PowerPoint that he should use for the same.
- 5. Raj has created a presentation on the comparative analysis of rainfall for the past five years. Which tool can be use to display data in a graphical form and analyse it in the best manner?

VII. Match the following.

 $(1 \times 8 = 8 \text{ marks})$

1. Ctrl + D

2. Ctrl + T

3. Ctrl + Shift + >

4. Ctrl + Shift + <

5. Ctrl + P

6. Shift

7. Ctrl + H

8. Ctrl + F

a. To increase the font size

b. To print the slides of a presentation

c. To open find and replace dialog box

d. To open navigation pane to find the text

e. To duplicate the slides

f. To decrease the font size

g. To select more than one shape at a time

h. To open the Font dialog box

	Class : V Pate :- 10-1	Sub :-English Language 10-2018	F.M Time :- 2	
I.	Fill in t	he blanks with suitable Interjections.	(1	*5=5)
	a)	How are you?		
	b)	The baby is sleeping.		
	c)	What an ugly creature.		
	d)	We have won the match.		
	e)	Robin failed again in the test.		
II.	Underli	ine the most suitable conjunctions in the brackets.	(1	*5=5)
	a) Alw	rays brush your teeth (after, when, until) a meal.		
	b) You	will fail (if, unless, when) you do not work harder.		
	c) I wil	ll not let you go(if, unless, so) you tell the truth		
	d) We	waited (till, when, so) the train arrived.		
	e) It rai	ined (as, therefore, since) the basketball match was postponed.		
III.	Write tl	he Past and Past Participle form of the verb given.		5=10)
	a) Tear	b) break c) know d) freeze	e) thro	ow *5=5)
IV.		e the following sentences changing the verbs to the past tense.	(1	*5=5)
	•	ears up the letter.		
	<i>*</i>	of a sudden she sinks on the floor.		
	· ·	hunter shoots the tiger.		
		ok wins the first prize.		
		door flies open when the wind blows.		
V.		e the following simple future sentences in both (i) Negative and (ii)	_	
	forms.		(2*)	5=10)
	,	will remember to lock the door.		
		will make too much noise.		
		a will play a match against Australia today.		
		y will be back for dinner.		
		shall come and play again tomorrow.		- 400
VI.		the following.	•	5=10)
	ŕ	e away something which belongs to someone else.	carefully	
	b) Mice		What!.	
		ve checked the figures with great care.	Squeak.	a 1 1
		orise or wonder.	Hush! or S	Ssh!.
X 7 F F		of for keeping quiet	steal.	/ = \
VII.		paragraph on "My favourite holiday destination."(120-150 word	S).	(5)
VIII.	Kead th	ne passage given below and answer the following questions.		

Remove Watermark Nov

There is a story of a man who thought he had a right to do what he liked. One day this gentleman was walking along a busy road, spinning his walking- stick round and round in his hand, and trying to look important. A man walking behind him objected.

" You ought not to spin your walking-stick round round like that!" he said.

"I am free to do what I like with my walking - stick," argued the gentleman.

"Of course you are," said the other man, "But you ought to know that your freedom ends where my nose begins."

The story tells us that we can enjoy our rights and our freedom only if they do not interfere with other people's rights and freedom.

A.	Com	plete the sentences:-	(2*4=8)
	i) T	ne gentleman was moving his walking stick round and round to	·
	ii) A	man walking behind the gentleman	
	iii) T	his is the story of a man who thought	
	iv) W	e can enjoy our rights and freedom only	
B.	Give	the opposite of :-	(1*2=2)
	i.	important-	
	ii.	busy-	



2nd Term Exam 2018-19

Class: V Sub:-English Literature F.M. – 60 Date:- 05-10-2018 Time:- 2 hrs

Q1.Write opposite of the following words.

(8x1=8)

- i) attentive ii) solemn iii) delicate iv) admire
- vi) wisdom vii) praise viii) assemble

Q 2. Write the meaning of the given words.

 $(8 \times 1 = 8)$

v) solve

ement

i) mound
ii) magnificent.
iii) prosperous.
iv) assembly
iv) astonishment.
vi) wares
vi) stammered
vii) assembly
viii) delicate

Q 3. Choose the correct answer to complete the following sentences.

 $(4 \times 1 = 4)$

- i) As the first step towards becoming an orator , Demosthenes
 - a) studied history and wrote and listen to speeches
 - b) went to listen to famous orators
- ii) The cowherd who sat on the mound was
 - a) dishonest and cruel
 - b) pure of heart
- iii) When the men dug up the ground, they found
 - a) a white marble throne
 - b) a black marble throne
- iv) The wares of the locksmith are
 - a) umbrella and hammer
 - b) lock and keys

Q 4.Correct the incorrect sentences

 $(4 \times 1 = 4)$

- a) Though his guardians had done him harm, Demosthenes wanted to forgive them.
- b) He took a long time to make up his mind about becoming an orator and started his work late.
- c) The king did not believe that the throne would help him in any way.
- d) The king disobeyed the garudas.

Q5. Explain with reference to the given context.

 $(4 \times 2 = 8)$

- a) Did you understand why we asked the questions?
 - i) Who asked this question?
 - ii) Why did he ask the question?
- b) Was there a way he could make them feel sorry?
 - i) Who was Demosthenes referring to here?
 - ii) Why did he want to make them feel sorry?

Q 6. S	tate whether true (T) or false (F)	$(5\times1=5)$
a)	The parents were surprised at the judge's wisdom	
b)	The locksmith kept an umbrella to protect him from rain	
c)	Callistratus was the first orator to impress Demosthenes	
d)	The old man scolded Demosthenes	
e)	The locksmith sits by the roadside	
Q 7. A	nswer the following questions.	$(7 \times 3 = 21)$
a)	How was the 'judge' different from his playmates?	
b)	What lesson did the garudas teach the king?	
c)	Why does the speaker say there is no reason to fret or despair?	
d)	How can the locksmith help us if ever we are in need of help?	
e)	What does Demosthenes think about his people?	
f)	After failure of his first speech, how did Demosthenes change his mind?	
g)	Why did the lines spoken by Satyrus sound different?	
Q 8. M	Take sentence	$(2\times 1=2)$
a)	public	
b)	answer	



		: V	Sub :-General Knowledge	F.M. – 60
Dat	te :	- 12-10-2018		Time :- 2 hrs
A)	Fil	l in the blanks to com	plete the analogies.	$(5 \times 1 = 5)$
	1.	Car: driver: : aeroplan	ie:	
	2.	Skin: animal : : bark:		
	3.	Book: paper : : tyre:		
	4.	Fruits: orchard : : grap	pes:	
	5.	Hearing: ears:: sight		
B)	Na	me the Olympic even	ts which consist of the following.	$(5\times2=10)$
	1.	Artistic, rhythmic, tra	mpoline	
	2.	Javelin, discus throw,	shotput	
	3.	Judo, boxing, wrestling	ıg	
	4.	Air rifle, shotgun, free	e pistol	
	5.	Canoeing, rowing, sai	ling	
C)	Na	me the following.		$(5\times1=5)$
	1.	The first astronaut to	float in space	
	2.		woman to go into space	1
	3.	<u>*</u>	n the earth's atmosphere and outer space	1
	4.		nekeeper that uses a weight so as to swing freel	y to and fro
			es steam to generate power	
D)	Ma	atch the following.		$(5\times1=5)$
	1.	John Logie Baird	a. Digital camera	
	2.	Steven Sasson	b. Television	
	3.	Charles Strite	c. Ice cream cone	
		ItaloMarchiony	d. Pop-up bread toaster	
		King Camp Gillette	e. Safety razor	(= = 1a)
E)		mplete the series.		$(5\times2=10)$
		10,10,20,30,50,		
	2.	2,6,10,14,18,	·	
		4,6,9,13,18,,		
		AC,CE,EG,,		
		13,26,39,,		
F)	Wı		given signs ,symbols and numerals	$(5\times2=10)$
		WordSymbol/Sign/N		
		Gr	<u> </u>	<u> </u>
		Sweet	<u> </u>	_
	3.	ted	*	
		Femi	9	
	5.	Wheel b		

G) Circle the odd one out in each set.

 $(5 \times 1 = 5)$

- 1. Yuan, Euro, Dollar, Greece
- 2. Nile, Thames, Paris, Seine
- 3. Volcano, Earthquake, Cyclone, Bomb explosion
- 4. Parakeet, Penguin, Kiwi, Ostrich
- 5. Ranchi, Kolkata, Dehradun, India

H) Answer the following questions.

 $(5 \times 2 = 10)$

- 1. Why don't birds sitting on an electric wire get a shock?
- 2. How do we know the taste of our favourite dish?
- 3. Which country has launched the world's first hydrogen powered train?
- 4. Write the full form of NASA.
- 5. Who is the architect of New Delhi?



	ass : V ate :- 06-10-2018	Sub :-Hindi Language		F.M. – 60 Time :- 2 hrs
	सही विकल्प चुनें:— बाहर कौन है? रेखांकित स	ार्वनाम का सही भेद कौन –सा है?		10
	क) निश्चयवाचक	ख) अनिश्चयवाचक	ग)	प्रश्नवाचक
2)	जो मेहनत करेगा वह फल	पाएगा ।		
	क) प्रश्नवाचक	ख) संबंधवाचक	ग)	निजवाचक
3)	हमें अपना का स्वयं करना	चाहिए।		
	क) निजवाचक	ख) निश्चयवाचक	ग)	संबंधवाचक
4)	दाल में कुछ काला है।			
	क) निश्चयवाचक	ख) अनिश्चयवाचक	ग)	पुरूषवाचक
5)	तुम कहाँ रहते हो?	15 Jame	n	T
	क) प्रश्नवाचक	ख) पुरूषवाचक	ग)	संबंधवाचक
6)	जिन संज्ञा शब्दों की विशेष	वता बताई जाती है, उसे क	हते हैं	1
	क) विशेषण	ख) विशेष्य	ग)	सर्वनाम
7)	बाजार से लेते अ	ाना ।		
	क) समान	ख) सामान	ग)	सामन
8)	रावण बहुतथा।			
	क) बली	ख) बलि	ग)	बिल
9)	कल मेरी परीक्षा का	आएगा।		
	क) परिणाम	ख) परिमाण	ग)	परीमाण
10) क्रिया के होने का समय	बतानेवाले शब्दों को कहते	ते हैं।	
	क) रीतिवाचक	ख) स्थानवाचक	ग)	कालवाचक
2.		ो उनके भेद के अनुसार छाँटकर लि कडों, पाँचवाँ, वह, यही, दस मीटर,		

3.	नीचे दिए गए वाक्यों में से क्रिया विशेषण शब्द छाँटकर लिखो और	
	उनके भेद भी बताओः—	6
	क) मीरा प्रतिदिन खेलती है।	
	ख) दाँए–बाएँ देखकर सड़क पार करना चाहिए।	
	ग) चूहा इधर—उधर दौड़ रहा था।	
	घ) बिल्ली गटागट दूध पी गई।	
	ङ) तुम मिठाई कम खाओ।	
	च) हमें ध्यानपूर्वक पढ़ना चाहिए।	
4.	उचित विस्मयादिबोधक शब्द लिखकर वाक्य पूरे करो:—	5
	क) कितना सुंदर फूल है।	
	ख) तू कब आए?	
	ग) कितनी गंदगी है।	
	घ) आगे सड़क टूटी है।	
	ङ) मैं प्रथम आता।	
5.	दिए गए शब्दों के दो अलग—अलग अर्थ लिखें :-	4
	क) रस ख) भाग ग) घट	घ) सूत
6.	निम्नलिखित मुहावरों का वाक्य प्रयोग द्वारा अर्थ स्पष्ट करोः—	6
	क) आख न घूल ज्ञाकना—	
	ख) गले का हार होना—	
	ग) हवा से बातें करना—	
	घ) पापड़ बेलना— ङ) मक्खियाँ मारनाः	
	च) हाथ-पाँव ठंडे होना-	
7	<u></u>	4
٠.	क) पाँचों उँगलियाँ	7
	ख) एक अनार	
	ग) नाच न जाने	
	घ) घर की मुरगी	
	<i>,</i>	

8. दिए गए वाक्यों में उचित संबंधबोधक शब्द लिखो:--

ख) सर्वनाम औा सार्वनामिक विशेषण

Remove Watermark N

XAVIER SCHOOL, GAMHARIA

2nd Term Exam 2018-19

Class : V Date :- 11-10-2018		Sub :-Hindi Literature	F.M. – 60 Time :- 2 hrs
1)	(8)	:-	
2)	, ,	;-	, ,
۷)	(2×7=14)	·-	?
)	?	; ;
) 2011		; ;
3)	(3)	odfeleme	?
4)) (4)		?
	□ 2007,2011 □ 1983,2011	□1999, 2003 □ 1995, 199 9	
) 		?
)		?

)

?

Pomovo Watermark N

5) :-(4) (×) 6) :-(4)) 7) (3) 8) (5) 9) :-(4) × × 10) ? (3) 11) (4) 12) (4)

Remove Watermark Nov

XAVIER SCHOOL, GAMHARIA

	lass ate :-	: V Sub :-Moral Science 13-10-2018	F.M. – 60 Time :- 2 hrs
I.	 a) b) c) d) e) Co a) b) c) d) 	Aunt Jane gave Tina a wrong advice Solving a problem is more important than worrying Copying sums from her partner will help Tina You should hit your younger brother if he breaks your toy It is very important to have self control omplete these sentences. Remember everyone has their share of Take your worries to God, he will tell To do the exercises well, I needed You need to learn to choose You should learn to take responsibility for	(5×1=5)
C	lass	XAVIER SCHOOL, GAMHARIA 2 nd Term Exam 2018-19 Sub:-Moral Science	F.M 60
D	ate :	- 13-10-2018	Time :- 2 hrs
I.	a)b)c)d)e)	It is very important to have self control	(5×1=5)
II.		Demomber everyone has their share of	$(5\times1=5)$
	a) b)	Remember everyone has their share of Take your worries to God, he will tell	
	b)	To do the exercises well, I needed	
	c) d)	You need to learn to choose	
	e)	You should learn to take responsibility for	
	\sim	1 of should feath to take responsionity for	

2nd Term Exam 2018-19

Class: V **Sub:-Mathematics** F.M. - 60Date :- 08-10-2018 Time :- 2 hrs **Answer all the questions** Fill in the blanks-A. 16x1=16An angle of measure 180 is called a angle. (i) Measure of aangle is 360° (ii) If two sides of a triangle are equal to each other then the triangle is called an (iii)triangle. An angle whose measure is greater than 180° and less than 360° is called a (iv) angle. $1 \text{ Km} = \dots \text{dam}$ (v) (vi) The basic unit of measure of ₹ length is $1 L = \dots dl$ (vii) felement (viii) 45 rupees 25 paise = 56.40 - 27.35 = (ix) ₹439.44 ÷ 6 =₹..... (x) ₹100 - ₹45.50 = ₹..... (xi) (xii) $7152 \text{ ml} = \dots 1$ (xiii) Measure of Angle is 0° (xiv) How many right angles are there in a complete angle?.... (xv) A triangle is called acute angled triangle; if all of its angles are (xvi) 137.45 + 38.96 + 45.24 =B. Answer the following questions 12x2=241. Multiply 63 Kg 193g by 8 2. Divide 114 Kg 275g by 7 3. Subtract 616m 90cm from 915m 42cm 4. Convert 2,536 cg into dag 5. Convert 5.46 hm into m 6. Subtract 40 l 895ml from 126 l 495ml 7. Multiply ₹1055.60 x 16 8. Divide ₹1000.70 by 5 9. Using a protractor draw 165° 10. Add 44m 26cm, 38m 70cm and 12m 45cm

11. Divide 740.70 by 6

Remove Watermark Nov

12. A train covers a distance of 240 Km 992m in 8 hours. What distance does the train cover in 1 hour?

C. Answer the following questions

 $5 \times 4 = 20$

- 1. Radha was going to Agra 200 Km away. She covered 175 Km 212m by train, 19 Km by bus and rest on foot. Find the distance she covered on foot.
- 2. A bottle contained 8 l 225ml of mineral water. 9 such bottles were emptied into a large vessel. What would be the quantity of mineral water in the vessel?
- 3. Yamini purchased a tin full of biscuits which weighs 20 Kg 575g. The biscuits alone weigh 19 Kg 525g. What is the weight of the empty tin?
- 4. Mona purchased a ribbon for ₹15.75, some nail polish for ₹32.40 and bangles for ₹40.20. She gave a 100-rupee note to the shopkeeper. How much money did she get back?
- 5. Draw an <EOF measuring 70° with the help of a protractor. Bisect <EOF by using the ruler and compasses.



2nd Term Exam 2018-19 Sub : Social Studies

	ass .te :	: V Sub :- - 04-10-2018	-Social Studies	F.M. – 60 Time :- 2 hrs
Α.	Fil	l in the blanks -		(1x10=10)
	1)	The trees in the coniferous forests b	pear	
	2)	The tree is found in the S	underbans.	
	3)	Sunderlal Bahuguna was the leader	of the	
	4)	The wood of trees in the	forests is hard and valuable.	
	5)	Most of the volcanoes are located in	n the zone around the Pacific ocea	n is called
	6)	Mt Vesuvius is an example of an	volcano.	
	7)	Mt Pinatubo is an example of a	volcano.	
	8)	Most volcanic eruptions give a	·	
	9)	Small should be construed t	o store water in sufficient quantiti	es.
	10)	Farmers should be encouraged to jo	oin seed and crops sche	mes.
B.	Ma	atch the following-		(1x5=5)
	1)	Afforestation	Great velocity	
	2)	Drought	to save trees	1
	3)	Tropical cyclones	planting of trees	1
	4)	Chipko Movement	vanamahotsava	
	5)	Celebrated in the rainy season.	dry weather	
C.	$\mathbf{W}_{\mathbf{l}}$	rite true or false-		(1x5=5)
	1)	A country should have one fourth of	of its total area under forests-	
	2)	Hunting is now banned in India-		
	3)	In North America tropical cyclones	are known as typhoons-	
	4)	Excessive use of groundwater result	ts in drought conditions-	
		5) No one can prevent volcanic er	uptions-	
D.	Wı	rite the correct answer-		(1x5=5)
		In the earthquake prone areas the he		
	2)	What should be build to check floo- - (houses / dams / embankment)	ds from entering certain parts of v	illages and towns
	3)	Magma and lava are linked with - (volcanoes / earthquake / landslide	2)
		Which of the following is not a national	•	
		disaster)		
	5)	The Gir forest is in- (Uttarakhand /	Gujarat / Himachal Pradesh)	
E.	De	fine the following		(1x5=5)
	1.	Sanctuary-		
	2.	Richter scale-		
	3.	Focus-		
	4.	Predict-		
	5.	Evacuate-		

F. Answer the following questions-

(3x10=30)

- 1. How are forests useful to us?
- 2. What types of trees are found in the evergreen forests?
- 3. What is the chipko movement?
- 4. Where are the tidal forests found in India?
- 5. Explain the causes of volcanic eruptions?
- 6. Give the main causes of landslides?
- 7. What are tropical cyclones? How are they hazardous?
- 8. What is a flood? How it is dangerous?
- 9. What measures would you suggest to cope with an earthquake?
- 10. Describe different measures to cope with drought?



F.M. - 60

XAVIER SCHOOL, GAMHARIA

2nd Term Exam 2018-19 Sub :-Sanskrit

Class: V

```
Date :- 03-10-2018
                                                                 Time :- 2 hrs
1.
      (6)
                                        ?
                               ?
                                                  ?
2.
      (6)
 )
   )
3.
                  (2)
 )
     1
 )
                                                                  )
                                     ----1(
 )
                                                                   1
4.
                  (4)
                                       :
                                     1
5.
                  (5)
                                                   1
 )
 )
                                                             1 (
                                                      1
                                        : 1
6.
          /
      (3)
 )
                                         1
 )
                                      1
 )
                                        : 1
```

```
1
)
    :
         1
                           1
 )
                     1
)
7.
           (12)
 )
                                         1
                                      1
     :
                          1
                                  1
                                    1
                                     1
8.
            (6)
 )
 )
                           )
9.
    (3)
 )
                pdfelement
 )
 )
 )
 )
 )
10.
            (6)
 )
```

- (6)

11.

Remove Watermark No

XAVIER SCHOOL, GAMHARIA

2nd Term Exam 2018-19

Class: V Sub:-Science F.M. – 60
Date:- 09-10-2018 Time:- 2 hrs

1. Give one word answer of the following

(1*5 = 5)

- a) The energy that needs to be conserved.
- b) The major source of heat on the earth.
- c) The energy obtained from moving air on wind.
- d) The energy present in electric wires.
- e) The energy possessed by bodies due to their motion.

2. State true or false and correct the false statement.

(2*5=10)

- a) Fire alarm warms us about a fire outbreak.
- b) Living organisms do not make sound.
- c) An ambulance does not carry a siren.
- d) Silencer should be fitted inside vehicles.
- e) Bursting of cracker is a soft sound.



2nd Term Exam 2018-19

Class: V Sub:-Science F.M. – 60
Date:- 09-10-2018 Time:- 2 hrs

1. Give one word answer of the following

(1*5 = 5)

- a) The energy that needs to be conserved.
- b) The major source of heat on the earth.
- c) The energy obtained from moving air on wind.
- d) The energy present in electric wires.
- e) The energy possessed by bodies due to their motion.

2. State true or false and correct the false statement.

(2*5=10)

- a) Fire alarm warms us about a fire outbreak.
- b) Living organisms do not make sound.
- c) An ambulance does not carry a siren.
- d) Silencer should be fitted inside vehicles.
- e) Bursting of cracker is a soft sound.

3.	Fill in the blanks. (1*5=5)
	a) Energy from petrol is an example of energy.
	b) The sound produced through the mouth is called
	c) Kicking a ball is an example of energy.
	d) Child whispering is a sound.
	e) energy is the energy obtained from moving water.
4.	Short answer questions. (2.5*6=15)
	a) Define noise
	b) Define work.
	c) Name the two musical instruments.
	d) Define energy.
	e) How is the voice produced?
	f) Name the energy that enables us to see object around us.
5.	Long answer question. (4*5=20)
	a) Explain different form of energy.
	b) Explain any two causes and preventive measures of noise pollution.
	c) Differentiate between renewable and non-renewable energy with examples.
	d) Write a short note on sound made by living beings.
6.	Show renewable energy sources with the help of a diagram. (5)
	show renewable energy sources with the help of a diagram. (5)
3.	Fill in the blanks. (1*5=5)
	a) Energy from petrol is an example of energy.
	b) The sound produced through the mouth is called
	c) Kicking a ball is an example of energy.
	d) Child whispering is a sound.
	e) energy is the energy obtained from moving water.
4.	Short answer questions. (2.5*6=15)
	a) Define noise
	b) Define work.
	c) Name the two musical instruments.
	d) Define energy.
	e) How is the voice produced?
	f) Name the energy that enables us to see object around us.
5.	Long answer question. (4*5=20)
	a) Explain different form of energy.
	b) Explain any two causes and preventive measures of noise pollution.
	c) Differentiate between renewable and non-renewable energy with examples.
	d) Write a short note on sound made by living beings.
6.	Show renewable energy sources with the help of a diagram. (5)